
 
 

July 1st, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Bill Duncan, Telecommunications Manager 
Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Dear Mr. Duncan: 
 
Union Telephone Company, in compliance with the requirements of FCC Docket No. 13-76, 
submits the accompanying amended tariff sheets to you for filing: 

 
P.S.C. UTAH NO. 3     Cancels P.S.C. UTAH NO. 3 
12th Revised Page No. 62    11th Revised Page No. 62 
 
 

The purpose of this filing is to update the intrastate terminating rates to be effective July 2nd, 
2013 concerning the WC Docket No. 13-76 Annual Access Tariff Rates.   
 
Enclosed, pursuant to the order, are three (2) copies of each tariff sheet, this advice letter, and 
the relevant sheets from Union’s interstate tariff which references the applicable rates.  Also 
enclosed are additional copies of the tariff sheets and this advice letter, and a self-addressed, 
stamped envelope. Please stamp and return one complete set of this filing to Union Telephone 
Company, P.O. Box 160, Mountain View, WY 82939. If you have any questions on this filing, 
please contact me at 307.782.6131 or creno@unionwireless.com. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
Chris Reno 
Director of Accounting 
 
Encls. 


